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Tel: 01952 387750          E-mail: admin@stgeorgesschool.org.uk         Website: http://www.stgeorgesschool.org.uk

Wednesday 3rd June 2020
Dear Nursery Parents,

I am writing to keep you up to date with current plans in school. As you will know, the Government have expected schools to begin to open for some year groups as well as continuing with having the children of key workers and vulnerable children in school. 

Initially we had hoped to be able to welcome nursery children back. However, we have risk assessed the school building and do not feel that this would be the right decision at this point in time. We are already using the nursery and reception classrooms for key worker groups and do not feel that the Y3 and Y4 classrooms would be suitable for our nursery children. 

I apologise that we are not able to offer places at the moment, but we will keep you informed if anything changes. 

Please note, if your nursery child is already attending school because you are a key worker, they will continue to do so. This letter is really for those nursery parents who have not been using us for childcare during lockdown. 

I do hope you are all keeping safe and well. We are so looking forward to when we can have our school full again with children and staff.

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs Sally Sixsmith

Head Teacher
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